
 
 

March 23, 2018 
 
Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection 
20 Riverside Drive 
Lakeville, Massachusetts 02347 
 
Re:  Published Public Notices 
 Weymouth Compressor Station, 6 & 50 Bridge Street,  
 Weymouth, Massachusetts 
 RTN 4-26230/4-26243 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
TRC Environmental Corporation (TRC) is providing the attached published public notices on behalf of 
Algonquin Gas Transmission, LLC (Algonquin).  The public notices were published in the Patriot 
Ledger, Weymouth News and the Boston Globe on March 16, 2018, 14 days in advance of the Public 
Involvement Plan meeting to be held on April 3, 2018.  The attached published notices are being 
submitted in accordance with the Massachusetts Contingency Plan (MCP), 310 CMR 40.1403. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at krace@trcsolutions.com. 
 
Sincerely,  
TRC Environmental, Inc. 
 

 
  
Kelley Race, P.G., LSP 
Program Manager  
 
Cc:  Gus McLachlan, Enbridge 
 

   
 
Attachments: Weymouth News, Patriot Ledger, Boston Globe Published Public Notices 
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